MADISON SCOTTISH COUNTRY DANCERS

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting May 19, 2002

Memorial Union

1. Minutes. Carl Dickson moved to approve the Minutes of the June 3; 2001 Annual General Meeting, Nancy McClements seconded the motion and the motion carried.

2. Treasurer's Report. Scott Weiss distributed the Annual Summary Financial Report. Chuck Snowden moved to accept the report, Charlie Pruett seconded the motion and the motion carried.

3. Election of Officers. The following slate of officers was presented for the 2002-​2003 Madison Country Dancers Executive Board and was unanimously elected.

Nancy McClements - Chair

Chris Rohr - Vice-Chair

Carol Buelow - Secretary

Scott Weiss - Treasurer

Nancy Holland - Member-at-Large

Clelia Niesen - Member-at-Large 

Norma Briggs - Teacher Representative

4. Dues Increase. Chris Rohr announced that dues for the 2002-2003 will be $15 for MSCD membership and $35 for MSCD and RSCDS memberships combined.

5. Important Upcoming Dates. We will be dancing at Union South several Sundays this summer, beginning June 16. Members were asked to check the MSCD website for location of Sunday night dancing. The Late Summer dance will be held in Great Hall of the Memorial Union on September 8, 2002. The December dance is set for December 15, 2002 at the same location. The February dance will tentatively be held February 15,2003, at Grace Episcopal Church. The 2003 Ball will be held at Memorial Union in Great Hall on March 29.

6. Adjournment. Carl Dickson moved for adjournment, Charlie Pruett seconded the motion and the motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted,

Clelia Niesen, Secretary
